
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

 

April 16, 2020 
General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 
Residential living –   1 case on Campus – Retested to be cleared 
Skilled Nursing -     2 cases on Campus - Recovering   
  1 case on campus – tested positive 4/15/20  
Personal Care -      0 cases 
DV Employees -  2 cases – self-isolated at home – Returned to work 
 4 cases – self-isolated at home  
DAH Employees-    3 cases – self-isolated at home (2 are new cases) 
 

Information for Care Center Residents and Families 

We have 3 cases on the same unit in the Care Center.  The Hallway has been cordoned off so 
only staff working on that unit may enter with Personal Protective Equipment.   

PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING! 
We understand that these circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 

 
Information for Independent Residents Please report any symptoms of fever with sore 
throat, congestion, and cough to Health & Wellness. 
 
Attached to this memo is the updated Marketplace list, which includes brands and sizes.  Orders 
can be taken between 9:30-11am Monday – Friday and will be delivered the same day. 

Everyone that has asked for a mask has received it.  If you did not get one and would like one, 
please call or e-mail me and I will get it to you.  Thanks to the 20+ sewers we have plenty and 
are now giving them out to staff.  If you would like to make more, please let me know.  I plan to 
make more kits this weekend. 

 Updates will continue to be provided as necessary and are posted on our website: 
www.dunwoody.org  if your family is interested in following this information. 

http://www.dunwoody.org/

